
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                               September 2019 

   
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
MUSIC TUITION IN SEPTEMBER 
 
St John’s school has always been committed to teaching and enabling your children to have fun with Music.  
  
We have enthusiastic peripatetic music teachers who work independently in the school music studio to offer 
children lessons in: 
 

 Keyboard/Piano  – Mrs M Head 

 Beginners/Advanced recorders – Mrs M Head 

 Drums  -  Mr D Hackett                                      

 Guitar/Ukulele -  Mr C Taylor 
 
These are paid for privately through individual arrangements with you and the teachers will send out their 
own letters in September.  However, you are expected to give half a terms notice if your child wishes to 
withdraw from tuition. 
 
The lessons are in the region of £12.50 per half hour lesson and consists of 10 weeks per term – some can 
be a shared lesson to reduce the costs (depending on the instrument and groupings).    Further details will 
be sent if your child is interested in taking this up.  We can provide instalment cards if you wish to pay in 
stages rather than a lump sum. 
 
If your child is in Y3 in September they are now able to choose to start music lessons.   If you need any 
further information please speak to a member of the office staff 
 
Please complete the slip below and return it to the school office by Monday 23rd  September. This will 
inform us as to how many hours of tuition we need to book with the various teachers for next term.  
 
School Office 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Music Tuition September 2019   
                                                         
My child ……………………………..      Class/Year group in Sept 2019 ……………….. 
 
would like to start  / share /  continue  tuition in ………………………………………(instrument)      
 
Names of children who wish to share a lesson  ……………………………………………………… 
 
Signed ………………………………………………..  Date…………………………………… 
 

 
 

 
 


